TOWN OF SULLIVAN
PARK BOARD Minutes
DATE: March 20, 2017
Members present: Brian O’Connor, Wayne Horning, Dave Albee, Mark Davies, Renee Rudd, Julie LaFave
Board Liaison: John Brz.
Dave Albee opened the meeting at 6:00 pm. 

WELCOME TO NEW BOARD MEMBERS! All members – new and old – introduced themselves and welcomed the new members. 
I. SECRETARY’S REPORT
February Minutes were reviewed. No changes noted. Motion to accept as presented made by Wayne and seconded by Mark. All in favour. 
II. ADDITIONS TO AGENDA
In addition to the regional Elected Official Award, John and the Town Board also were selected as the recipient at the State Level!
III. OLD BUSINESS
Review of winter in parks. Julie reviewed the various projects park staff completed over the winter. Pier railings did not need to be removed due to mild winter. 
IV. NEW BUSINESS
· Fishing Derby. Due the area still drying out next to the pond, the derby will again be held at CLCBM on June 17, in conjunction with an event they are also holding. 
· Archery Grant – to be held in Chapman Park. The Archery grant was finally released and Julie applied. Recipients of grant will be announced by early April. 
· June 21 – Park Walk Thru, followed by Senior Picnic at Sullivan Park. Julie will invite Town Board members to join the Park Board on the annual park walk thru. 
· Hiring summer staff for the parks right now. Anyone interested should contact Julie now. 
· Will soon start evaluating spring/summer park projects for 2017. After the park walk-thru, Park Board members can start long range planning for projects that will need to be addressed in coming years. 

Motion was made to adjourn at 6:42 pm by Dave and seconded by Mark. All were in favour. 
